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RESPONSE TO SHDC QUESTIONS 
 
 
TO: Salisbury Historic District Commission   
 
FROM: MHR Development, LLC on the behalf of the Congregational Church of Salisbury, UCC 
 
RE: Protective Bollards for Proposed EV Charger (COA # 2024-005) 
 
DATE: April 10, 2024 
 
 

 
 
There will be two protective bollards installed beside the proposed EV charger.  The 
bollards will be 4 inches in diameter and 3 feet tall, they will be concrete-filled and 
covered with a white sleeve.  They will be positioned 4 – 6 feet apart from the center of 
each bollard.   
 
See product sample to the right and estimated layout on the following page. 
 
Specifications were informed by the Town of Salisbury Fire Marshal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Estimated EV Charger and Bollard Layout 
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